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BOYS & GIRLS CLUB HOLDING FREE BASEBALL CLINICS 

Shelton, CT, April 4, 2008 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley will 

be providing baseball fundamentals instruction to players 8-15 years old as part of a Cal 

Ripken Sr. Foundation Grant. The instructional program will take place on Sundays 

beginning April 13 th at the Boys & Girls Club, One Positive Place, Shelton. Advance 

sign-up for the program is required, but there is no fee. The schedule is as follows: 

8-9 year olds 11 am – 1 pm 

10-11 year olds 1-3 pm 

12-13 year olds 3-5 pm 

14 and older 5-7 pm 

Instruction will be provided by local high school and college coaches and instructors. 

Please call 924-9329 to sign up for the program. 

For directions or for more information about the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower 

Naugatuck Valley, visit us at www.bgc-lnv.com. 
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